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For Immediate Release 
 

Update on County Response to COVID-19 
 
Redwood City – The County of San Mateo continues to work to protect public health 
and safety in response to the novel coronavirus known as COVID-19. 
 
The County of San Mateo’s Emergency Operations Center (EOC) remains open to 
coordinate countywide response and communications in response to the situation. The 
EOC’s Joint Information Center will provide daily status reports Monday through Friday 
until further notice. Today’s report 
 
Resources Available to Answer Questions on County Residential Eviction 
Moratorium 
 
Have questions about the County’s extended residential eviction moratorium? The 
County Department of Housing has a dedicated email address and phone line to help 
residents navigate the moratorium and properly fill out the required form to seek 
relief.  Those in need of help can call 650-363-7873 or email covid19@smchousing.org. 
  
You may also get answers from the FAQs and find the required notice and form in 
multiple languages at https://housing.smcgov.org/covid-19-smc-eviction-regulations 
  

For additional tenant assistance, please contact:  

• Legal Aid Society of San Mateo County at (650) 558-0915 or (650) 517-8911 
• Community Legal Services of East Palo Alto at (650) 326-6440 or (650) 422-2885 
• Project Sentinel – San Mateo County hotline at 650-399-2149 

For additional landlord assistance, please contact: 

• San Mateo County Association of Realtors at (650) 696-8200 
• California Apartment Association at (408) 342-3500 
• Silicon Valley Association of Realtors at (408) 200-0100 
• Project Sentinel – San Mateo County hotline at 650-399-2149 
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San Mateo County COVID-19 Cases 
 
San Mateo County Health has updated the number of positive cases to 2,022 as of May 
27, 2020.   

County Health provides detailed information on cases by age group and date and deaths 
by age group. Learn more at https://www.smchealth.org/coronavirus 

 

Call Center 

Residents with non-medical, non-emergency questions about the coronavirus can call 
211 at any time, day or night. Callers from landlines and cellular telephones located 
within San Mateo County are connected with a trained service professional from 211, a 
confidential service available in 180 languages. 
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